Christmas Message from Wes and Mo
It is Christmas Eve morning.... at least in our corner of the world :-).
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Good morning to you! We want to send you this quick note to wish you a peace-full Christmas day and season. The promise and prophesy of Isaiah spoken 700 years before the Son of God made His appearance on our planet has been strong on my heart this December. I know to many of us the words are oh, so familiar, sometimes too familiar. 
But what caught my attention this year were the words in bold:
For to us a child is born,
to us a son is given,

and the government will be on his shoulders.

And he will be called
Wonderful Counselor, Mighty God,

Everlasting Father, Prince of Peace. 
Of the greatness of his government and peace
there will be no end. 
He will reign on David’s throne

and over his kingdom, 
establishing and upholding it
with justice and righteousness
from that time on and forever. 
The zeal of the LORD Almighty

will accomplish this.
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One day, one day, there truly will be never-ending peace for all who receive this Child. And the LORD Himself will accomplish this (somehow it is not dependent on all our human striving).
From our hearts, we wish for you this never-ending peace.
With much love and rejoicing,
Mo & Wes






